
  

   

  



 
 



 
  



  



  



 

 
  



  



  



 
  



  



  

Stewardship  

 

“A living church is an active church: one that is out living the 
commandments and spreading the love of Jesus and his 
ministry.” 

 

Sarah Charters, Executive Officer of Philanthropy for The United Church of Canada, made this 
comment noting that Mission & Service (M&S) is all about action and “translates your compassion 
into action across Canada and around the world.” 

For the past 100 years, M&S in its various forms has been involved in this work.  From the 
Maintenance and Extension Fund to the Missionary and Maintenance Fund to what we all know 
today simply as Mission and Service - the name may have changed but the purpose did not.  M&S is 
there so everyone can contribute and reach out with compassion and generosity to help others. 

The quote above also describes Central Okanagan United Church (COUC) perfectly.  COUC is 
obviously a living church because it certainly is active.  There are programs and events running 
continually to the extent that you just cannot participate in everything – and that is just thinking 
about events for the congregation.  When you add in the various activities and opportunities that 
take place for others in our community, and the volunteer opportunities that exist around them, the 
calendar is more than full. 

As we celebrate the first 100 years of this United Church of ours, both nationally and as a local 
congregation, we can be proud of all that has been accomplished and is still being accomplished.  
And as we look forward to the next 100 years, we pray that the generosity and compassion will 
continue so we can achieve the same positive impact in the future.  Yes, there will be more 
changes, but the vision is clear, and the foundation is strong.   With the ongoing generosity and 
compassion of individuals like you, we will continue “spreading the love of Jesus and his ministry.” 

This month, as we celebrate Easter and springtime and the beginning of new life, we hope that you 
will take the time to reflect on all that you have been given and what you are being called to share 
(be it time, talent or money) with others through COUC and M&S.   

 

“Alone we can do so little; 
together we can do so much.” 

    Helen Keller 

 

Note: As a regular budget item, COUC contributes $33,000 annually to Mission and Service at the 
United Church of Canada. 



 
 

Outreach Updates: 

 

Outreach  

Tuesday morning Outreach continues to operate each week regularly serving 90-120 individuals.  In the first 
quarter of 2025, we served over 1,300 meals and handed out over 1,250 bags of groceries to those from our 
local community who are suffering from food insecurity.  Many of our guests are well known to us and some 
are new each week. 

When one of our Tuesday morning regulars came in smiling broadly, bouncing with joy, and announcing it 
was her last Tuesday with us, I thought she meant she was moving away.  But no, she now has a job and 
does not think she will need our services.  She thanked us for all that we offered to help her over the past 
years and said she might not have survived without us, which is definitely a staggering thought.  

She was also thrilled to announce that she now had her own apartment.  After being homeless for a 
while, she got into one of the Tiny Homes projects last year and took advantage of all the support they 
offered re training and courses, and she now has “her own place.”   Three small words but they meant the 
world to her and totally changed her attitude.  And her joy was infectious as she shared it with others on 
Tuesday morning.  I am sure many of our guests were more hopeful about their future when they left on 
Tuesday. 

“Help the life of one person and you can help the community.”  Steven Sawalich 

The volunteer tax program wrapped up its first month of operation with a steady to overflowing stream of 
participants every Thursday morning.  Our five volunteer tax preparers do a wonderful job of assisting everyone 
in a timely manner, and our hosts/greeters make everyone feel welcome with a cup of coffee and a cookie. 

We are currently interviewing candidates for the Interfaith/Intercultural Program Support Lead position 
funded by a ProVision Grant, and we hope to have someone in place in April. 

We are having a Plant Sale fundraiser at the church on Sunday, April 27th.   More details can be found 
elsewhere in this newsletter, and we hope you can support us by providing or buying some seedlings. 

As usual, we still have a wish list of what we need: 
• reusable grocery bags for the Food Pantry 
• volunteers as hosts/greeters for Thursday morning tax sessions in April 
• sandwich makers for the fourth Tuesday of each month 
• another grocery shopper for once-a- month shopping 
• volunteers for one or more Tuesday mornings during each month 
• donations of cans, boxes, bags and cases of food for the Food Pantry 
•  

Contact Jayne Brooks at k.jaynebrooks@gmail.com or 250-762-9606 if you can help. 
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Official Donation Receipts for January and February 2025 

The official donation receipts for January and February 2025 are ready for pickup on Sunday 
or at any time from the office. 

It may seem strange to be getting receipts at this time of year, but we must issue these 
because your January and February donations can be used on either your 2024 or 2025 tax 
return.   

If you include these donations on your 2024 tax return, please file the receipt with that 
return.   

If you plan to claim the donations on your 2025 return, please file the receipt in a safe place 
where you will be able to find it in the spring of 2026 when you are filing your 2025 return. 

Any receipts not picked up in the next couple of weeks will be mailed to the address we 
have on file. 

 

 
A Word of Warning about E-transfers to COUC  

When sending e-transfers to the church, please remember to state what the e-transfer is 
for (general donation, lasagna dinner ticket, chocolate bars, etc.) so we record the 
transaction correctly.   

If you are making your first e-transfer to the church, please include your contact 
information so we will know how to reach you if needed.  E-transfers show the bank or 
interact email address but not the sender's email address or other contact information so it 
is hard for us to identify individuals and impossible for us to send out official tax receipts 
for donations. 

Lastly, even if it is not your first e-transfer to the church, please make sure we have the 
correct information.  For example, if you usually do the transfers in the name of Jayne 
Brooks, do not suddenly change to something like K. J. Brooks because we may not know 
that the two names are the same individual.   

This is a particular problem when married couples have different last names.  If your 
donation receipt normally comes in one individual’s name and the other person wants to 
make an e-transfer through their bank account, they simply need to add the first individuals 
name in the note section and all will be well. 

Thank you. 

 



 

 

  



 

 

  



  



 
  



 

  



  



 

  



 
BROADVIEW SUBSCRIPTION RENEWALS.    

To everyone with a Broadview subscription.   Our subscriptions are due in June, so over the next two months I will 
be calling and making sure that you are continuing with your subscription to our United Church's magazine. 

 
Broadview and its' predecessors have been publishing for over 195 years.  It is one, if not the only, Christian 

Magazine of its' kind still in existence in North America.    
Right now it has some of the most timely stories in our history.  Please consider renewing your subscription.     

Beryl Itani   -  Broadview Representative for COUC  



 
  



 



  



 

 

 

  



 

  



 

  



 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Strengthening Voices. Inspiring Possibility. 

WHERE VOICES COME TO LIFE 

Welcome to SongShine, vocal music and creative drama-based classes designed for those who have 
communication issues due to Parkinson’s, stroke, other neurological challenges, or aging. Our goal 

is to help you communicate more easily and clearly. SongShine harnesses the power of brain, 
breath, and emotion to reclaim voices. It creates community, camaraderie, and confidence 

…AND IT’S FUN!  
Meet: Mondays at 1pm, at Bernard Church, in Room 14   

Hosted by Choir Director Sylvia Clerke 
  



 

Keep up to date, watch worship videos and more. 

Find us online! Like and Follow us on Facebook & 

Subscribe to our YouTube Channel! 

 
Website  

https://centralokanaganunitedchurch.com 

 
Facebook Page SUNDAY LIVESTREAM SHOWN HERE 

https://www.facebook.com/Centralokanaganunitedchurchkelownabc 

 

Facebook Group (Our Private Church Group) 
(A Private Group for members & friends of COUC to share church news or discussion)  

https://www.facebook.com/groups/319967703235745 

 

United Church of Canada Private Group –  

Join in for all UCC chat & news! 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/UnitedChurchCda/permalink/10167795547890401/ 

 
YouTube Channel (Worship videos posted weekly): 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCJRqGV1Zra36gbm1jSlks1w 
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